QUILT REGISTRATION SPECIAL NOTES

1. Due to space limitations we will be unable to accept any quilt larger than 96 inches
across.
2. Members will be limited to displaying three quilts each. This does not include the quilt

challenge. Please indicate on the registration form your first, second or third choice for display.
We cannot guarantee that all quilts will be displayed but we will try our very best to display as
many as possible.

3. If you have a quilt for sale it will be appropriately marked. Prospective buyers will be
asked to speak to the ladies at the Ticket table who will give them the owner’s telephone
number only. All sale negotiations are then up to the owner and the prospective buyer.

4. Please ensure that your quilt is wearing a proper label which includes your name, the quilt’s
name and any other information you consider important. The label should be securely

attached to the back of the quilt (not pinned).

5. Need more information? Contact Marie A. I’'m in the Guild Directory.



